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You recently received a letter from the IRS asking you to take part in an important survey
about tax burden. It’s your chance to tell the IRS what you think.

While participation is voluntary, your responses to the survey will help the IRS better
understand how much time and money people spend preparing their tax returns each year.
Tax administrators and policy makers use this information to learn how to manage and
reduce taxpayer burden. The quality of the survey results depends on answers from you and
the other selected taxpayers.

For your convenience, the survey and a postage-paid return envelope are enclosed. It will
take about 15 to 20 minutes to complete. We know your time is valuable, so as a token of
our appreciation we have included $2.

If you have questions, please contact Jocelyn Newsome at 1-888-848-0934 or send an
email to IRStaxpayerburdensurvey@westat.com.

If you would like to speak to someone at the IRS, please call the Communications & Liaison
office at 202-622-6440 or send an email to *public_liaison@irs.gov.

Si quiere usted tomar esta encuesta en espanol, por favor llame
1-888-367-0403 o envie un email al IRStaxpayerburdensurvey@westat.com.



